
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE                  You Will Remain                                                                    Worship Team, 
                 Brianna Marsh and Hudson Marsh, Leaders 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP from Isaiah 57:15-19                                                                    Bill Smith, 
      Interim Director of Shepherding 
 
SONGS Come Ye Sinners 
 Nothing but the Blood 
 
PRAYER OF CONFESSION 
 
SONG His Mercy Is More 
  
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                       Jason Peterson, 
                                                  Director of Youth Ministries 
 
DEACON’S MINUTE                                                                                      Josh Chapman, Deacon 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                              Mark Moser, Pastor 
 
SERMON       Forgiving, Following, and Fasting                                       Mark Moser
 Mark 2:1-22 
 
COMMUNION I Will Glory in My Redeemer 
 Behold the Lamb 
 Doxology 
 
BENEDICTION 
              

God shows his love for us in this:  While we were still sinners, Christ died for us.  
~ Romans 5:8  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor- Sr. High Ministry Leader - Ben Thompson, ext. 110,  
ben.thompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Interim Director of Shepherding - Bill Smith, ext. 103, bill.smith@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, bgalloway@newlifeglenside.com 
Young Adults Ministry Leader- Kenny Owens, 314-347-6770,  
kenny.owens@newlifeglenside.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Dave Sellers, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, sarah.morris@newlifeglenside.com 
Facility Manager - Mark Mumbauer, ext. 107, mark.mumbauer@newlifeglenside.com 
Office Contact - Jan Timlin, jan.timlin@newlifeglenside.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors.   

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact 
January coordinator Maja Lisa FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.mynlt.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, crackers, jelly and jam, baking 
items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your donation 
in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

Sunday, January 12, 2025  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CHURCH POTLUCK (SMORGAS-LUNCH!)—Today 
Join our church family in the Fellowship Hall after the second service for some 
good food and conversation.  If your last name begins with A-L, please bring a 
side dish to serve 8-10 people, and M-Z please bring a main dish for 8-10 people.  
Desserts will be provided.  See Kathy Wilson to offer to help with setup or 
cleanup. 
 
COMING SOON IN AdultEd 
Foundations of Covenant Theology—Sundays January 19—March 16 
Led by Bryce Simon  |  Sanctuary 
This course presents a comprehensive overview from Scripture on the 
foundations of covenant theology.  Our main text is Genesis chapters 1-3, where 
we learn about God’s relationship to Adam and Eve in the Garden of Eden. Our 
course will cover a multitude of themes such as: the glory of the Triune God; the 
image of God and covenant; Sabbath; Eden as a mountain of worship that 
anticipates Zion, the realm of heavenly worship; the two trees; the fall; the 
promise of redemption in a second and last Adam; the garments of animal skins; 
the flaming sword; and union with Jesus Christ and His Holy Spirit. 
 
RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE—Monday, January 20, 2:00-7:00pm 
Our next blood drive is just around the corner.  Sign up online at 
www.redcrossblood.org using the sponsor code “NLP Glenside.” Questions? 
Contact Cara Ternes. 
 
SeniorLife POTLUCK LUNCHEON—Postponed 
The SeniorLife (55+) luncheon originally scheduled for next Sunday has been 
rescheduled for Sunday, March 16.  Watch for more information to come. 
 
NEW LIFE GLENSIDE’S 2025 KIDS IN MOTION—August 4-8  
Registration for 2025 NLG Kids in Motion is now open on our website—
newlifeglenside.com/fellowship/kids-life/!  Join us August 4-8 for sports, art, 
Bible, and more. For more information, questions, or to apply for a scholarship, 
contact Bea Galloway (nlgkidslife@gmail.com) or Jason Peterson 
(jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com).  We are now accepting applications for 
Kids in Motion Counselors and Counselors in Training.  The application link 
can also be found on the New Life website:  
newlifeglenside.com/fellowship/kids-life/.   

FREE BOOK:  From Fear to Freedom by Rose Marie Miller 
Jack and Rose Marie Miller started this church 50 years ago in their living room, 
having been inspired by a deeper awareness of the grace of God.  Rose Marie's 
book, From Fear to Freedom, chronicles her experience of the grace of God 
powerfully meeting her when she felt helpless against sin.  A member of our 
church was recently greatly blessed and encouraged by this book.  Because of 
this, and in honor of New Life's 50th birthday and Rose Marie's 100th birthday on 
December 23, each household is invited to receive a copy.  We pray this book 
will remind you of our joyful foundation in the gospel!  Copies can be found on 
the table in The Hub. 
 

FROM PASTOR MARK 
Dear New Life,   
I'm so thankful to you all for my upcoming 3-month sabbatical, which starts 
Tuesday.  Many of you have asked where I will be located and what I will be 
doing.  I will be at home in Glenside for most of the time, although I will take a 
few trips and retreats.  As far as activity, I will be writing and reading, as well as 
seeking spiritual rest.  I hope to visit many churches, too.  If you don't bump into 
me, I'll see you next on Maundy Thursday.  Prayers are very much appreciated!   
In Him is Life,  
Pastor Mark  
 

HELP NEEDED 
The Meals Ministry is in need of some monthly coordinators.  The coordinator’s 
job is to schedule meal makers whenever the need for meals arises (due to 
illness, new baby, etc.), and they usually serve for two months at a time.  This is a 
very flexible way to volunteer, and it does not require you to cook or provide 
meals yourself.  To find out more or to offer your help, please contact Maja Lisa 
FritzHuspen. 
 
 
 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 
taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 
changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice 
sitting through the service via livestream with their children.  Exit the rear 
Sanctuary doors, go down the hall to room 108.   

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday 
morning worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know 
how we can support and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced 
and enfolded into our church family.  Direct any questions or concerns 
to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

